
Dear Alice Vail Middle School Families, 

We are thrilled to welcome back our Falcons to campus and extend a special welcome to all our 

new students joining the Alice Vail community! Let's do this, Falcons! 

First Day of School: Thursday, August 1st 

Mark your calendars – the first day of school is just around the corner on August 1st! Our 

dedicated staff will be out in full force, ready to greet everyone with smiles and provide 

assistance to help you find your classes and navigate the campus. We want to ensure that 

everyone feels welcomed and supported from the very first moment. 

Excitement for the New School Year 

We are brimming with excitement for the 2024-2025 school year and all the incredible 

opportunities it holds. This is a time to meet new friends, build lasting relationships, and dive 

into engaging and inspiring learning experiences. Our teachers and staff have been working 

hard to prepare for an amazing year ahead and we can't wait to see the enthusiasm and energy 

our students will bring. 

Let's Make This Year Great! 

As we embark on this new journey together, we encourage everyone to embrace the spirit of 

the Falcon community – a spirit of kindness, curiosity, and a passion for learning. Together, we 

can create a positive and enriching environment where every student can thrive. 

GO FALCONS! 
Looking forward to a fantastic school year with all of you! 

With Falcon Pride, 
Joshua Peebles 
Principal, Alice Vail Middle School 




